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Jeff Watson

From: Stephy J. <lenaropes@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2016 2:20 PM
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: Iron Horse Solar Farm Comments

I would like to acknowledge that there are areas in this county much better suited for a solar farm.  Why are we 
giving up more and more of prime farm land with water for something that needs neither.  Why not in some of 
the sage, red zones which are usually at a higher elevation and out of the fog for better production.  I want to 
make it known I am opposed to Iron Horse Solar in the current planned location.                                      Robert 
and Stephanie McKendrick  
 
Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE DROID 


